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Date: Wednesday August 6th 
Time: 6:00 PM

Where:  J Michael's Tavern & Grille

715 NW Federal Hwy, Stuart, FL 34994

 They are located at the NE end of the
Roosevelt Bridge in the same building as Park

Ave BBQ.

Please RSVP to Steve Blank at 772-475-5556
call or text by July 28th. 
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Stuart Corvette Club

Board Meeting & Lunch
August Birthdays

WHEN:
Sept, 20th Saturday
11:30 AM
RSVP to Pat Leone

WHERE:
Dolphin Bar and Shrimp House
1401 NE Indian River Drive
Jensen Beach, FL 34957

All SCC Members are welcomed
& encouraged to attend.

www.stuartcorvetteclub.com

Lots of club apparel is available
including T-Shirts, Golf Shirts, Hats and
various Club and Corvette accessories. 

Contact Larry or Denise Tiernan
845-309-2475 

Further details, pictures and order
forms can be found on our web site.

www.stuartcorvetteclub.com

Club Store

Bill & Janice Keiser
Ron Pandolfi
Edward Aldridge

Edward Aldridge
Wayne Clark Sr.
Debbie Falzarano
Bill Fenton
Michael Fisher
Dan Erb
Lucy Kesler
Bill Martone
Paul Meyers
Debby Steibel
Linda Steel
Bobby Sussman
Pat Tiemeyer
George Treiber
Joyce Turek
Adena Williams
Cindy Williams
Tom Wood
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**If you have an event planned for SCC that is NOT shown
here, please send the details to me so that I can add them to
our Calendar: april@thehometownrealtor.com
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BOARD MEMBERS

CLUB OFFICERS

Mike Falco

Clarence Kearney
Treasurer

Peter Colgan

Jim Kimball
Secretary

Jessica Berger Stephen Blank Bob Barnes Tom Herr Dick Kesler

Pat Leone
Vice President

April Newhart
President

Larry Tiernan Kyle WestonStan Reed Chris Wright

Mike Harvey
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27 SCC Members attended our Lakeside Grill Cruise and
Lunch. It turned out to be a beautiful day for a drive!

Lakeside may not physically be “lake” side but the great food
and southern hospitality let you escape the hustle & bustle

of City living for a bit.

Big thanks to Anne and Tom Wood for setting this up for us
each year! It’s always a wonderful time!
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"Volunteers do not necessarily have the time;
they just have the heart." – Elizabeth Andrew

Thank you for your selfless dedication and
kindness. Your efforts make a world of

difference!

From the President’s Garage 🏁

As we cruise into August, I want to thank everyone who helped make July such a
successful month for the Stuart Corvette Club.

A special thank you to Ann and Tom Wood for coordinating our Annual Lunch and
Cruise to Lakeside Grill—a scenic drive and great meal enjoyed by all.

Thank you also to Bob Barnes for organizing our July NightRider to The Catch
Neighborhood Grill. It was a great evening out with our SCC family.

Our Car Meet at the St. Lucie County Sheriff’s National Night (Day) Out was a huge
success, thanks to the help of Larry & Denise Tiernan, Pat & Nancy Leone, Clarence
& Sandy Kearney, Mike Falco, Kathleen Cervini, and Virgil Almeida. Your teamwork
helped everything run smoothly, and it showed.

We’re also grateful to our Goodie Bag Sponsors for their generous support:
The Breakroom, Texas Roadhouse, Overtime Pub, Late Model Lighting, Louden
Bonded Pools, Southern Chic & Powell Roofing, and SearchTheTreasureCoast.com.

And thank you to all of our SCC members who attended and represented the club
with pride.

Looking ahead, I’m excited for our Annual Poker Run later this month. Let’s keep
the momentum going and make August another great chapter in our club’s story.

April Newhart
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The Stuart Corvette Club is proud to have Dyer Chevrolet in Fort
Pierce as our sponsor. We appreciate the support and sponsorship
they have been giving our club. Dyer Chevrolet contributes to our SCC
Toys for Tots and our annual benefit car show affiliated with Keiser
University in March. Without their support our ability to donate to our
local charities would be greatly diminished.

Dyer General Manager is Jonathan Holmes 772-461-4800

Dyer SCC New Car Sales contact is Will Peck 772-461-4800 ext. 1130

Dyer SCC Parts and Services contact is Todd Srebrenick 772-461-4800

Dyer will also see that SCC members receive preferential treatment
and get the Best Deal possible on all the Dyer dealership cars.

Dyer Chevrolet has also offered their dealership location for future
club events and their conference room with prior approval.
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